
May 29, 1950 

Dr. E. J. Engberg 
Superintendent 
Minnesota School and Colony 
Faribault, Minnesota 

Dear Dr. Engberg: 

In harmony with our plan to activate patients through 
directed recreation programs, we are suggesting that you 
add the following positions, effective July 1, 1950: 

8 Recreation Workers I 
1 Recreation and Occupational Therapy Supervisor 

Mr. Chapman has surveyed the staffing pattern and recommends 
these additions to complete our current complement recreation 
workers. I concur in this plan, and anticipate that you will 
be able to finance it out of the savings from the open 
positions. 

Please submit the necessary personnel requisitions at the 
earliest convenience. 

Yours very truly, 

Commissioner of Mental Health 
eo 

cc: Mr. C. Jackson 


